
 The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the 
Bainbridge Town Hall on January 23, 2010.  Those present were trustees Mr. 
Matthew J.D. Lynch, Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley, Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza and Fiscal 
Officer Mrs. Cherianne H. Measures.  Mr. Markley presided and called the 
meeting to order at 10:01 A.M. 
 
 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
 Mr. Markley made a motion to go into executive session to discuss the 
appointment of a public employee. 
 
 Mr. Lynch seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
 The trustees recessed their regular meeting at 10:02 A.M.. in order to go 
into executive session to discuss the employment of a public employee. 
 
 The trustees returned from executive session, after discussing the 
employment of a public employee, reconvening their meeting at 10:46 A.M. 
 
 
ZONING DEPARTMENT 
 
Appointment of Zoning Inspector 
 
 Mr. Markley moved to appoint Shane Wrench as the permanent Zoning 
Inspector at a rate of $46,000.00 per year effective immediately. 
 
 Mrs. Benza seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
 Mr. Wrench stated that he feels he is capable of fulfilling the duties and 
requirements of the position.  Mr. Wrench announced that he has had some 
incidents in his past that he is not proud of, however, he stated that those 
incidents are in the past and will not interfere with the job.  Mr. Wrench thanked 
each board member for placing their trust in him and giving him the opportunity to 
prove that he is capable of fulfilling this position. 
 
 Mrs. Benza stated that his history with the Board of Zoning Appeals has 
been extraordinary. 
 
 
Spirit of Bainbridge Article 



 
 Mr. Markley announced that the deadline for submission to the paper is 
today.  The board was in general agreement that anything submitted from the 
board should be reviewed by each board member.  Mr. Markley will prepare a 
brief statement for today and each trustee will write an article. 
 
Hydrogeolical Study Application Interviews 
 
 Mr. Markley stated that Amy Brennan from Chagrin River Watershed 
Partners has organized a public interview meeting for February 9, 2010 at 6:00 
P.M. at the Bainbridge Town Hall.  Any questions for the applicants should be in 
writing in advance and any questions that night should be written down and Mrs. 
Brennan will coordinate the questions. 
 
  
 Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the 
Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 11:01 
A.M. 
 

 
 
 
 


